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THE HOLT CORPORATION OF PENNSYLVANIA, INC./215 - 866-8074 /428 BRODHEAD AVENUE /BOX 111/ BETHLEHEM, PENNSYLVANIA 18016

Mr. John Sampson
52 Delwick Lane
New Providence N.J. 07974

Dear John,
’

This is to confirm your reception of WGPA on 5-29-74 at
12%9 edt. I have checked your report against my ops log
and found it td be correct., Thank you very much for your
report.

.

5-31-74

: o/ M )
Director of Engineering
The Holt Corporation



